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NATTA enews

President Acharya Calls on Srilankan Embassy

NATTA  President  Mr.  Madhu  Sudan
Acharya  called  on  Her  Excellency
Ambassador  W.S.  Perera  last  Monday,  the
26th  December  and held  talks  on  matters
pertaining to mutual  support,  co-operation
and  exchange  in  the  area  of  promoting
tourism  of  both  the  friendly  countries.
Ambassador Perera assured NATTA Chief of
her full  co-operation in NATTA’s efforts to
uphold  the  Nepal-Sri  Lanka  tourism.  HE
also expressed her desire to meet Nepalese
tour  operators  during  the  convenient  time

and  brief  them  of  the  potentialities  of  Sri  Lanka  tourism.  Matters  like  establishing
SAARC fare on airlines were also discussed elaborately. President Acharya informed HE
that NATTA will be preparing for a promotional mission to Sri Lanka in the near future.
On the occasion, President Acharya also presented a copy of NATTA Golden Jubilee
Souvenir-2016.  Accompanying  official  NATTA  CEO  Prof.  Hari  Sarmah  apprised  HE
Ambassador Perera of NATTA’s glorious history.

Meeting of NVQS

Hotel  Association  Nepal  (HAN)  organized
an orientation meeting of Nepal Vocational
Qualifications  System  (NVQS)  Project  on
Tuesday,  December  27,  2016  at  HAN
Secretariat.  The  orientation  program  was
organized to make NVQS more familiarized
and  Sector  Skill  Committee  to  the  all
concerned.

The  meeting  had  the  participants
representing  from  REBAN,  TURGAN,
TAAN,  NATTA,  Chef  Association  Nepal,
Hospitality  Training  Organization,
Technical Experts Private sector.

NATTA was represented by Secretary General Mr. Bhim Prasad Panta and Executive
Member Mr. Varun Mehta.
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NATTA Participation in Travel
Adventure Show 2017 (the USA)

NATTA is coordinating the participation of
Nepalese  Tourism  stakeholders  in  the
upcoming Travel and Adventure Show 2017
in  three  of  the  cities  of  the  USA:  Los
Angeles, Denver and Dallas.

Executive  Members  of  NATTA  Mr.  Furi
Geljen  Sherpa  is  Coordinator  of  NATTA
Participation  in  the  Travel  &  Adventure
Show  (the  USA)  and Mr.  Varun  Mehta  as
Co-coordinator for the event.

The cost of booths in each of the above cities
has been fixed at US$3400. Since the booth space will be of 10’x10’, the participants may
share the booth on twin sharing basis  by paying only US$1700.  Interested company
willing to take a single booth may pay the full amount stated above by submitting the
required documents. And none of the cost is refundable in any case. The participants
will have to bear their own ticket/visa/accommodation and local transfers.

Interested companies (particularly the owners or the shareholders only) can contact the
following in NATTA for registration of  participation with their preference of  the city
within a week latest by 03rd January, 2017. The registration will be valid only if done
with the payment of the cost in NPR.

Information & Communication

Nepal Association of Travel and Tour Agents (NATTA)
P.O Box: 362, Gairidhara, Naxal, Kathmandu

Tel: 977-1-4418661, 4419409 Fax:977-1-4418684

Email: info@natta.org.np (mailto:info@natta.org.np)

Website: www.natta.org.np (http://www.natta.org.np)

https://natta.lhotsemailer.com/template/print_template/97

3 of 3 5/7/17, 12:21 PM


